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  35TH WORLD BATON TWIRLING CHAMPIONSHIP & EUROPEAN CUP
POSTPONED  

  
March 25, 2020

WBTF has officially postponed the WBTF European Cup in Blanes, Spain and the 35th WBTF World Championship in
Riccione, Italy.

The events have now been postponed to the summer of 2021 

The WBTF Managing Committee met today to finalize plans going forward.  Present at the conference: Sandi Wiemers,
Nicky O’Neill, Paul Rutten, Jeff Johnson, Moto Tsuchiya, Paola DeMarchi, Jackie Stewart, Jean Michel Ruelle, and
Karen Cammer.
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